
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

LETTER FROM THE DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this week’s newsletter finds you well.  I hope you all had a wonderful bonus bank holiday weekend, whether you were enjoying some 
of the King’s Coronation festivities or just spending time with friends and family.   
 
Coronation Celebrations in School 
The children very much enjoyed the various Coronation celebrations in school at the end of last week.  Each phase celebrated in their own 
way, but it was certainly wonderful seeing the whole school share a special picnic lunch on Thursday in the sunshine and come dressed in 
Coronation themed clothing on Friday.  There are pictures on the school website to see just some of the various activities the children took 
part in and enjoyed.  Here are just a few pictures of the days. 
 

 
 
 
Creative Arts Week: Week beginning Monday 22 May 2023  
This year’s Culture and Creative arts week is being coordinated by Mrs Christie who has 
been working behind the scenes to put together an array of exciting workshops and 
experiences for the children to take part in.  We will be welcoming into school some 
visitors who will work with the children over the week on a ‘Carnival’ theme, which will include samba drumming, samba dancing, costume 
design and making – including masks and head dresses.  We are also welcoming a local mosaic artist into school who will work over the week 
with the children to design and make a ‘Coronation’ themed mosaic plaque in celebration of King Charles III.  It is going to be a very exciting 
week with children exploring the meaning of Carnivals around the world and why they are celebrated.   
 
A ParentMail will be sent out very soon with further details and a request for donations towards the cost of the week – which I am sure you 
will agree will be a wonderful opportunity and experience for our children. 
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Rod Craig Watercolour Workshops 
Over the past weeks, local artist Rod Craig worked with children in each phase developing their watercolour skills linked to their topic theme.  
The children thoroughly enjoyed working with Rod and we would like to say a huge thank you.  We were very impressed with the children’s 
paintings – truly inspiring! 
 

 
 
Thank you as always for the continued support you give to our school, it is always very much appreciated and hugely valued.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Anna Poole  
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
Safeguarding Children Updates: 
 
What to do if you have concerns about a child 
If you have any concerns about a child relating to Safeguarding, please get in touch with one of our Safeguarding Leads immediately by 
contacting the school directly on 01993 812209 or by email safeguarding@woodstock.oxon.sch.uk. 
 
If you are unable to speak to a member of our Designated Safeguarding Team at school and have a safeguarding concern, please contact the 
Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) directly who will be able to advise you. 
If you have a concern about a child, please call MASH on 0345 050 7666.  
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Fun with the Hedgehog Club for all the family 
Available to book on the website today: 
May half term activity days for 5–12-year-olds 
 
The first dates for summer activity dates (more dates coming soon) 
Summer term of The Hedgehog Club at Cogges for children from crawling to 4 years 
old 
 
Book your outdoor fun today at www.thehedgehogclub.co.uk  
 
Any questions do get in touch with Mandy on thehedgehogclub123@gmail.com    
 
 
Collective Worship Weekly Theme 

Week Beginning: 9/5/23            Collective Worship  

Key Idea: Music has power 

Biblical Link: 

1 Samuel 16:23  

Whenever the spirit from God came on Saul, David would take up his lyre and play. Then relief would come 

to Saul; he would feel better, and the evil spirit would leave him. (NIV)  

Core Value: Creativity 

 

Understanding 
Christianity 
Theme: 

 

Worship Song: Praise the Lord in Everything 

 
Our World 
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Weekly Online Safety Guidance: 

 
 
 
 



Weekly Mental Health & Wellbeing Guidance: 
 

 
 


